
 
 
 
 

Sixth Form Uniform 
 
Uniform plays a valuable role in contributing to the ethos of the school and setting an appropriate tone. Our 
uniform helps to ensure students of all races and backgrounds feel welcome. It helps to prepare our men for 
the next steps in life and we have carefully chosen our Sixth Form uniform so it can continue to be worn 
beyond school life. 
  
All students attending St Cuthbert’s are expected to wear the uniform correctly, and at all times, in the school. 
  
At St Cuthbert’s, we firmly believe that uniform should be: 
 
▪ uniform and not open to various interpretations 
▪ distinctive and smart 
▪ easily and readily available 
▪ reasonably priced. 
  
Our Sixth Form school uniform is as follows: 
 

Item Supplier Additional Information 

Lanyard and ID badge1 Finance Office Free of Charge (a charge of £5.00 will be 
applied if a replacement is required) 

Black Blazer (no badge required) No preferred supplier   

Black school trousers No preferred supplier Trousers must not be skinny fit 

Sixth Form school tie Finance Office £6.00. This can be purchased on results 
day or Wednesday 7th September 

White shirt No preferred supplier Buttoned to the neck and tucked in 

Black shoes No preferred supplier 

Shoes should be plain, black, formal, and 
made of a polishable material. Boots, 
black trainers, suede, canvas, or casual 
shoes are not permitted. No trainers or 
plimsolls. 

Socks (grey or black) No preferred supplier White socks are not acceptable 

 
Sixth Form students are permitted to wear a wristwatch but should have no visible piercings or additional 
jewellery. There should be no head covering, other than for religious observation. 
 
All Sixth Form students will be provided with a planner free of charge. If the planner is damaged or lost an 
additional planner must be purchased at the cost of £5.00  
 

 

 
1 On Thursday 8th September 2022 Year 12 students will have their photograph taken in school. This photograph will be used on the 
Sixth Form ID Badge. ID Badges, therefore, will not be available until week beginning Monday 12th September 2022.  

 


